
It does not make sense to include Life Coaching in this bill. Much of what this bill seeks to address as it relates to life coaching is 
already provided by the International Coaching Federation (ICF) in a much more robust and recognized form, including a well 
recognized code of ethics. In addition, this bill confuses life coaching with therapy (diagnosing and healing emotional issues) which it 
is not.


